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From: Rick Arden
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Comments on objections to the planned federal redistribution
Date: Thursday, 17 May 2018 8:55:10 AM
Attachments: GRG AEC COMMENT 170518.PDF

Good morning,

Please find attached our comments on objections to the proposed transfer of Gowanbrae from
Wills electorate to Calwell electorate.

Regards,

Rick Arden
Secretary








